

Ms. Powell's Art Class Newsletter





ART CLASS NEWS

Hello Parents!

We have been having fun in art class! Everyone really seemed to enjoy our texture lesson and our artist for the month of February

Classes worked together to follow the art exceptions to earn a star for that week's class. Classes that earned their painting party had them at the beginning of February. Now we have started a new star chart. Classes are working for 5 stars in 6 weeks. For the classes that earn the party we will have our art party the week of March 27–31st

This month we will be learning about the art element Value. First and Second graders will be inspired by the book *Together* by Emma Dodd. We will be combining our texture and value lessons to make otters. Click on the link to watch the read aloud together. Third and Fourth graders will be using our observation skills to make jellyfish inspired pieces of art. Click on the link to watch a video about jellyfish together!

CONTACT

If you have any questions please email me.



QUESTIONS TO ASK YOUR CHILD ABOUT ART CLASS

First Grade

- How many stars does your class have in art?
- Did you see texture in the book we read?



- How many stars does your class have in
- What art element are you learning in

Third Grade

- class will earn the party in art?
- What element is your favorite and

Fourth Grade

- Did your class earn a star this week?
- Do you think it will be hard to draw a jellyfish?

Links

<u>Together</u> Jellvfish









